



www.harnett.org

George Wood Interim County Manager

PO Box 759 455 McKinney Parkway Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-7555

Brad Sutton Development Services

Dear Brad,

The following letter is sent regarding the requirement for the installation of a firewall in the aircraft hangar building constructed by Brian Raynor. The long-term plan for Harnett Regional Jetport includes the re-routing of the Airport Road prior to Mr. Raynor's newly constructed hangar. I have attached a copy of the long-range plan for our jetport. The roadway will no longer go by his building but instead will turn prior to his structure. Therefore, the need for that additional protection is not necessary given the plan for this roadway. If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me.

Thank you,

Brent Trout County Manager

Brent Trout

Harnett County

Please attatch to BCOM2401-0004 and return hard copies to me. Boad

